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The Alternatives to Detention working group is working on the finalization of the policies. Working 

group leadership has been working with leadership from the courts to finalize the staffing model and 

organization of the new screening tool process. In addition, the group is working to finalize procedures 

to support law enforcement in making the best available placement decision that protects both public 

safety and the interests of the youth. The working group will continue to meet to discuss 

implementation as well as next steps to strengthen the availability of alternatives throughout the state. 

 

 


